COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF RATHFARNHAM/TEMPLEOGUE-TERENURE AREA COMMITTEE

Tuesday, October 14, 2014

QUESTION NO. 14

QUESTION: Councillor J. Lahart
"To ask the Chief Executive if the barrier at Ballycullen Stream has been replaced yet - two years after it was promised?" 

REPLY:
The screen on the Ballycullen stream has been replaced and upgraded, please see attached photo and location of the newly completed screen which was constructed in July 2014. 
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